2/08

PLEASE! DO NOT STAPLE OR BIND APPLICATION PAGES OR
SUBMIT DOUBLE-SIDED COPIES

The entire application and supplemental information should be
sent to:

State Bar of Michigan
Attn: Character & Fitness
Michael Franck Building

306 Townsend St.
Lansing, Ml 48933

Please note the following Board of Law Examiners Policy...

Filing deadlines are strictly enforced. The Board of Law Examiners will only accept applications for
examination that are complete in all respects by the late application deadline (December 15 for the
February exam and May 15 for the July exam). This includes having the correct form of payment.
The Board of Law Examiners will accept only money orders, cashier’s checks, or certified checks.
APPLICATIONS NOT MEETING THIS REQUIREMENT WILL BE REJECTED AND ADDITIONAL
TIME TO CORRECT THE DEFECT BEYOND THE LATE APPLICATION DEADLINE WILL NOT
BE GRANTED. IF THE CORRECT FORM OF PAYMENT IS NOT POSTMARKED BY THE LATE
APPLICATION DEADLINE, YOU WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO TAKE THE BAR EXAMINATION.
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http://www.michbar.org/professional/pdfs/J-F-12.pdf
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